
Hi

I am writing to make this submission. The market has established itself as an important and 
essential service over the last year supplying residents of the Northern Beaches with fresh food 
during this difficult period.

The reports supporting the DA clearly demonstrate that:

l There is always sufficient parking inside the site for the parking load created by the 
market. 

l There is no congestion caused on local roads by the market save for a queue for a few 
minutes at set up. 

l There is no noise created by the market that can be heard from the premises of the main 
complainants to the continuation of the market.

This market is important on a social, food supply , employment and community basis and it 
should be allowed to continue into the future. It would be unthinkable to see it closed on the 
uncorroborated claims of it being a nuisance.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-----
Regards
Stephen Choularton PhD, FIoD
0413 545 182

Sent: 3/03/2021 4:35:59 PM
Subject: Mod2021/0047

Please note any offer of a stall is not firm until booked.
Please do not incur any liabilites until the booking is firm and paid for.

for 24/7 insurance go to www.netinsure.com.au
for markets go to www.organicfoodmarkets.com.au
for equipment go to http://www.organicfoodmarkets.com.au/equipment/

p: 9999 2226
f: 9999 2240
Suite 3, 1741 
Pittwater Road
Mona Vale 2103

PLEASE DO NOT BRING SINGLE USE 
PLASTICS TO THE MARKET.


